
The Center for Disease Control and Prevention as well as the U.S. Surgeon General

recommend that people wear cloth/homemade masks in public spaces as a way to slow 

the spread of COVID 19.  Staying home is our best defense but cloth masks can be worn 

when you do things like ride the elevator, pick up your mail, go to the store or do other 

essential things.  If we all do our part , it could make a real difference in protecting

building residents.   

I am working on getting cloth masks 

donated from different community 

members for MPHA residents to use.   

If you would like one, please call the 

main office at 218-299-5458.  If you 

get our voice mail, simply leave your 

name and phone number.

We will then deliver the mask to your 

door on a first come, first served basis.  

If we run out, we will put you on a wait 

list until one comes available. 

Thank you for your cooperation and 

partnership! 

 

Dawn Bacon, MPHA Director

PROTECT OTHERS
HELP SAVE LIVES!


